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To:
Director
Hotel Tipsy
London
February 7, 2012
Dear Sir,

On behalf of [Care Homes Foundation], I would like to thank you [and your staff] for actively taking part in our fundraising event.

You would be happy to know that the fundraising event was a great success and the money collected would greatly help in the smooth running of the [Special School for Orphans].

I thank each one of you for your passionate support and hope that your untiring help for our activities would continue.

Thanking You,

Yours truly,
(Daniel Miller)
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